
 

 

 

Environmental Policy Statement 

 
The Moredun Foundation is a registered charity that exists to promote the highest 
possible standards for animal health and welfare through research and education and is 
dedicated to the cure or prevention of disease. The Foundation is head of the following 
Group of companies based at Pentlands Science Park. 
 
Moredun Research Institute carries out development and completion of research 
projects to improve animal health and welfare, production of information for public 
dissemination and the provision of diagnostic. 
 
Moredun Scientific provides testing services to the animal health, pharmaceutical and 
biotechnology industries supporting the development, registration and manufacture of 
medicinal products. 
 
Pentlands Science Park Limited administers all the Park’s property and facilities and 
management services in such areas as security, engineering, IT, waste disposal, stores, 
catering and conferencing. 
 
In completing its work, the Moredun Group acts to prevent pollution and minimize impact 
on the environment and regularly assesses and reviews these environmental impacts 
that its activities may cause.  Operational control procedures are in place to achieve 
continual environmental improvement within Moredun’s Environmental Management 
System.  Resources are made available to implement and maintain this policy.  The 
review of environmental objectives is carried out regularly at quarterly meetings of the 
Environment Protection Advisory Group (EPAG) and minutes published on the Moredun 
intranet.  These meetings regularly review changes in work activities which affect the 
environment and use new and existing activities as the framework for implementation of 
the environmental policy. 
 
Moredun complies with all relevant legislation and regulatory requirements, as well as to 
the other requirements to which it subscribes. 
 
The policy is communicated to all members of staff, with relevant training provided to 
increase environmental awareness and reduce pollution throughout the group of 
companies. 
 
The policy is also communicated to the public by means including the Moredun group 
websites and annual report.  A report on the management of significant environmental 
aspects will be published in the annual report. 

 
 

31 March 2011 


